
 

 
 

 

25 June 2018 

2018 WACC methodology review 
 

TIME EXTENDED FOR PUBLIC SUBMISSIONS 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) has extended the time for public submissions on its 
Consultation Paper on the method for determining the weighted average cost of capital for 
railway networks by a further four business days to 29 June 2018. 

The extension is made in response to requests from interested parties. 

The ERA published its Consultation Paper on 21 May 2018 with an accompanying notice inviting 
public submissions, which were to be lodged by 25 June 2018. 

Interested parties are advised that the revised deadline for public submissions is  
4:00pm (WST), Friday, 29 June 2018.  Submissions should be lodged online at 
https://www.erawa.com.au/consultation 

 

 
 

 
 
 

For further information contact: 
 
Media Enquiries General Enquiries 
Natalie Warnock Jeremy Threlfall 
08 6557 7933 08 6557 7900 
0428 859 826  
communications@erawa.com.au records@erawa.com.au 
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